
Welcome to Southmoreland Pre-K Counts!!! We are located at Southmoreland 
Elementary School in Scottdale, PA. Our Pre-K Counts classroom is dedicated to the 
development of the children we service. We accept children age’s three to five and 
help in their transition to Kindergarten. When children attend our program; they are 
fortunate to have a similar experience that they will encounter when they go to 
Kindergarten. At our school the children eat breakfast and lunch in the cafeteria, go to 
library and gym class, have a classroom with ample learning tools to aid in all areas of 
development, and a fenced in playground to bring the learning environment outside!  

 We’ve been at this location since November 2014. Southmoreland and the 
Scottdale community have welcomed us from day one of being part of the school and 
making our classroom feel as one with the school and community. We take pride in the 
relationships we build with not only our students in class, but their families as well.  

 Southmoreland Pre-K Counts has been hard at work learning about the life 
cycles of the plant and butterfly! They have planted their own flowers, starting from 
seeds, they’ve learned how plants drink water, and what they need to be able to grow 
big & strong! In our water table, they have had the opportunity to use their imaginations 
and creativity to plant their own floral garden. The book; The Very Hungry Caterpillar by 
Eric Carle is a classroom favorite! Our class has put the book in sequence order using 
our puppets, made edible butterfly life cycles and have decorated our room with their 
symmetry butterflies! Our class is ready for all the wonderful things Spring has to enjoy, 
now we are just hoping Mother Nature lets it happen!   

 Come enjoy some time at Southmoreland Pre-K Counts and everything we have 
to offer for your children and your family!  

     Ms. Jess & Ms. Sheri 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


